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PATCO  meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 30th @ 6:30 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our children deserve a safe and secure 

playground to enjoy recess time.  We can 

accomplish this by getting motivated and 

selling this beautiful tapestry calendars. 

 

 Our goal is to raise $8,000 and use that 

money to encourage businesses and the 

local government to contribute additional 

funds. We are asking each family to pur-

chase 1 calendar and sell 4 totaling $100.    

 

Thanksgiving Day is a good time to get your 

family and friends to support your child’s 

school.  Please, please make every effort 

to help us reach this goal.  The  

calendar sale ends Monday, 

November  28th.   

Calendar Fundraiser to build a UC TEAMS playground 

 The Christmas Store is coming! 

 Students will be 

given an opportunity to 

shop for Christmas gifts 

for their families.  The 

Christmas Store will 

have items ranging from            

$1—$10.   Students 

were very exciting to be 

in  control of the items 

they chose for their 

loved ones.  The store 

will be opened during 

school hours on Tues. 

12/13 & Wed. 12/14 

and before the annual 

UC TEAMS Winter Con-

cert on Thurs. 12/15 

beginning at 5:30 pm. 

Did you just throw money into the 
garbage again? 

 

10 cents per picture  
 

Just tear it off, stuff it into the 
envelope sitting on your fridge 

and then send it to school.  The totals will be       
tabulated at PATCO meetings—check your calendar. 
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Executive Director 

Sheila L. Thorpe  

 

Acting Principal 

Melinda B. Johnson 

 

PATCO Officers  

Nicole Hawker Daniel 

Shona Wright 

Gayle Lewis 

Nicole Dodd-Boone 

Veronica Durden 

Meetings will be held on the third 

Wednesday of each month at 

6:30pm in the media room.  The 

UC TEAM Board of Directors 

meets later that evening at 7pm.   

 

Suggestions or comments? Would you like to get PATCO emails?  ww.patcopresident@yahoo.com.   

October’s Parent Volunteer is Ms. Renee Howard, Gerrell’s mom, grade 2. 

*******************************************************  
 

 Thanks to Mrs. Valerie Suarez and Mrs. Jeanette Hawks  helping out at the Scholastic for helping 
Mrs. Mattison with the book fair last month. The book fair raised over $2,000.00.  Happy reading!! 

         ******************************************************** 
 

Parents fulfilling their 5 volunteer hours earn a chance to win a spa treatment at the Castle Spa 
in Plainfield at the end of the school year.   

Butter Braid fundraiser earned over $500 for UC TEAMS 

Charter School.   The items will be returned  to the school by 

next week in time for Thanksgiving.   We will also have some 

additional butter braid loaves on hand to sell.  So if you were-

n’t able to place an order please do so immediately.  First 

come, first serve.  Make contact with a PATCO officer and pay 

for your purchase as soon as possible.  Remember we will 

also have the second butter braid sale at Easter time.  

 Kayla Durden (2nd) and Gerrell Brand (2nd) were the top 

sellers of the school.  

GRADE 2 , Mrs. Morrison’s Class, is the class with the highest sales and will enjoy a    

pizza party.   UC TEAMS family, thank you for your support.   

 

Feeling gratitude and not expressing it is like 

wrapping a gift and not giving it. 

- William Arthur Ward  


